
Dear Neighbours, 

We hope this finds you well.

We wanted to inform you that following on from the completion of the enabling works performed by Crest
Nicholson, we are looking to mobilise and be onsite from the 4th November.
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Why are John Perkins Construction here?

From the 4th November John Perkins
Construction will be commencing work on a
new community centre for Brooklands.

The community centre will be comprised of a
lobby, café and servery, kitchen, W/c facilities,
office and meeting rooms and community hall.

The works are due for completion at the end of
Summer 2025.

We know that construction works can be
disruptive to the site’s neighbours, but we aim
to keep in close contact with the local
community and minimise disruption to your
day-to-day activities and commutes.
If you have any questions or queries, our team
can be contacted as below.

Get in touch with the John Perkins Construction Team

Further Communication
As the works continue, further newsletter drops will give more information and updates on progress.

Richard Mann
Site Manager
Mobile: 0737 787 2326
Email:
rmann@johnperkins.co.uk

Mark Veal
Design and Construction
Manager
Mobile: 07572 018405
Email:
mveal@johnperkins.co.uk

Darren Scrase
Quantity Surveyor
Mobile: 07765 256267
Email:
dscrase@johnperkins.co.uk

A rendering of how the new centre will look


